

Jackie Karlberg



Thank You For Your Service! Santaquin City is proud to recognize Jackie Karlberg as our August 2025 Volunteer of the Month for her outstanding dedication and service to our community's youth and recreation programs.

For the past eight years, Jackie has generously and consistently volunteered as a coach for soccer, softball, and basketball, leaving a lasting impact on the lives of over 400 young athletes in our community. This season alone, she is coaching an incredible four soccer teams—a true testament to her commitment, energy, and love for the game.

Jackie's contributions extend beyond the field and court. She is known to support various local races throughout the area and played a vital role in organizing the SANTAquin SANTA Run 5K & Fun Run. She is also the owner and driving force behind two popular regional events: the Payson Orchards Triathlon and the Splash Summit Triathlon.

In addition to her volunteer work, Jackie serves as the head swim coach at Spanish Fork High School and teaches Professional Presentations as an instructor at Brigham Young University–Idaho (BYUI).

Jackie holds a Bachelor's Degree in Communication from BYUI and a Master's Degree in Education from the University of Phoenix. She grew up in California and Arizona and has called Santaquin home for the past eight years. Jackie is married to Pär, and together they are raising their four children.

When she's not coaching or teaching, Jackie enjoys playing soccer and volleyball, and is an avid triathlete who races competitively.

John Bradley, Santaquin City's Community Services Director, shared his admiration, saying:

"Jackie has coached dozens of sports teams during the time I have been with Santaquin City. She has been very generous with her time and dedicated to helping our recreation programs succeed. Her volunteer efforts are very appreciated in our department."

Jackie Karlberg exemplifies the spirit of volunteerism in Santaquin. Her leadership, passion, and service continue to strengthen our community and inspire those around her. We are grateful for her remarkable contributions and honored to recognize her this month.